


Emplus Technologies, Inc 
Bid B, lOF, No.209, Sec.1, Nangang Rd., Taipei City, Taiwan 

Date: 9/23/2021 

Federal Communications Commission 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The letter grants authorization for representative of Linksys USA, Inc. to apply the FCC 

for a change in identification. This authorization applies to Emplus Technologies, Inc, 

FCC ID: 2AL6XWAP380-C, granted on 11/26/2020 - The equipment is electrically 

identical. The only change being the label on the device. The original test results, 

technical information and relevant documents continue to be representative of and 

applicable to the changed equipment. 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Signature: 二［上
Name: Charlie Chen 

Title: Product Marketing 

Contact Information: 

TEL: +886-2-2782-1216 

Fax Number: +886-2-2782-1227 

Email: charlie.chen@emplustech.com 
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